
 
 

Cardinal Newman Parents Association 

Wednesday 14
th

 July 2010 

 

 

Attendance;   

Karen O’Neil Audrey Manzi Koren Forbes 

Caroline Close Debbie O’Brien Tanya Bruno 

Karen Tack Julia Viner Kerry Kelly 

Catherine McCormick Jenny Federico Natasha Howe 

Laura Walsh Freddie Driessen Denise Scannella 

Cathy Perea Stefanie Cooke Sylvia Loggia 

Natalie Johnson Linda Gemmell Denise Stedman 

Kate Rice Beckie Ennis Chantal Lee 

   

Apologies;   

Catherine Milnes Bernie Wood Jane Joyce 

Helen Guy-Williams   

   

Actions from the Last PA 

 

No actions to discuss. Karen thanked everybody for their support for the Fun Day. The 

net figure for the Fun Day is £3337.  It is hoped there will be match funding. 

 

Class Reps 2010/2011 

 

Year 2 Blue Class Reps will all be standing down. Audrey asked that each year group be 

represented at PA Meetings.  Please have a look at the website for a letter that was used 

when Violet class changed class reps last year. 

 

Calendar of Events 2010/2011 

 

The following events have been agreed, dates & venues are subject to more research and 

confirmation by Ms Keany: 

 

Family Picnic – Fri 17 September 

Quiz Night – Fri 22 October  

Christmas Bazaar – Sat 27 November  

Parents Christmas Party –  Sat 4 December 

Kids Valentine’s Disco – 11 February 

Race Night/Bingo – March/April 

Party Nite with Johnny & the Herbert’s – May/June 



Summer Fair - end of June beginning of July - Carnival  

Village Fair  

Year group cake sale - first Friday of each month. 

 

PA Meetings will be approximately every 6 weeks, and split as evenly as possibly across 

the days of the week and daytime/ evening split.  A confirmed flyer with more details 

will be circulated in September on all these events.  Your help and support is always 

appreciated.  

 

Organisers/Sub-Committees 

 

The following events will be organised by a sub-committee of at least 2/3 people from 

each year group.  The class reps will arrange this with their year groups. 

 

Family Picnic – Year 1  

Quiz Night  - Reception 

Parents Christmas Party – Year 3 

Christmas Bazaar – PA and all year groups 

Kids Valentine’s Disco – Year 2 

Bingo/Race Night – Laura Walsh, Natasha Howe to research, committee to be confirmed 

Party Nite with Herbert’s – Old & New Year 6 

Summer Fair – PA and all year groups 

Raffle prizes for all events – Year 4 & 5 Stephanie Cooke to co-ordinate, committee to be 

confirmed. 

 

100 Club 

 

June 

£100  40 M & E Hawksworth   

£50  11 J Moriaty  

£25  44 J Butler 

 

Any Other Business 

 

Audrey reported that the PA has purchased a lot of new equipment recently, to keep this 

equipment in good condition for school events, it was agreed that the PA would lend it at 

their discretion for other school events. 

 

Catherine McCormick reported that Year 2 had a picnic in the park last week with over 

24 families attending.  It was such a success, it was suggested that everyone could meet 

during the summer holiday’s on a Wednesday from 12.00, the park agreed was 

Weybridge Park (behind high street, nr Library) as it suited all age ranges! 

 

Julia wanted to say a big thank you to Audrey and Karen for the first year as PA. 

 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 


